Alabama Association of Rescue Squads, Inc.
Post Office Box 569
Addison, AL 35540

Phone: 800-452-8431 Fax: 256-747-3633

To: ALL Member Squads in Good Standing
From: Michael Stone, Communications Committee

Date: May 11, 2013

Re: Memorandum of Understanding regarding AARS Licensed Frequencies

To Whom It May Concern:

The Alabama Association of Rescue Squads authorizes ALL Member Squads in good standing with the
Alabama Association of Rescue Squads to utilize the following frequencies for Squad and/or
interoperability communications. All Squads are asked to program their radios with these frequencies as
per the guidelines below. Please keep in mind that these frequencies are shared use frequencies and
you must be courteous to other licensed users of the frequencies. If you have any questions, please
contact a member of the Communications Committee.

Channel Name | Receive Frequency | Receive PL Tone | Transmit Frequency Transmit PL Tone
AARS VHF1 155.265 csQ 155.265 CSQ
AARS VHF2 155.295 csQ 155295 csQ
AARS UHF1 453.6875 141.3 453.6875 141.3
AARS UHF2 458.6875 141.3 458.6875 141.3
Thank you,

Michael Stone, EMT-P

Communications Committee

micstone@alars.org

(256) 755-1023

Jason Heard, EMT-P
President




